







SCB Newsletter - June 3, 2024

"What lies behind you and what lies in front of you, pales in comparison to what lies inside of you." — Ralph Waldo Emerson

SCB Families,

As a former eighth grade teacher, I always find that this is the most bittersweet time of the year - it is the time of year where we send off our eighth graders to high school.

Many of our students have been here for more than a decade: a decade of growing up, where we had the honor and privilege to



walk alongside them through their childhood into young adolesence. We know the excitement they feel in moving on to their next big adventure, but we know we will miss them in the hallways, with their jokes, their friendships and sweet selves.

Commencement for us is a special time to celebrate their successes and prayerfully send them off, understanding that they have the SCB community forever in their corner, rooting for them and yet always welcoming them home.

Join me in praying for the class of 2024; that they venture off to their new challenges and opportunities with success and fulfillment, and the joy in sharing their amazing gifts with the world.

St. Charles Borromo, Pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly Principal, SCB

Information for Graduation: Please join us at our graduation ceremony in our church on Friday night, or if you cannot be there in person, join on our livestream at the following link: **Graduation Livestream**

#scbtacoma #scbLovingthroughServingOthers

Upcoming Events:

June:

June 3 - 4 - 8th Grade Retreat @ Camp Gallagher

June 4 - 7th grade Deanery Awards

June 5 - Last day to turn in Library books

June 6 - 3rd grade Field Trip

June 7 - 3rd grade Magic Show

June 7 - Baccalaureate Mass, 8th grade Brunch, & 8th Grade Graduation

June 13 - Field Day

June 14 - Last Day of School, End of the Year All School Mass & Cake Social @ 10:30

June 14 - Report Cards home Preschool - 5th grades

June 17 - Summer Programming begins

June 21 - Middle School Report Cards home

Thank You SCOPE!!!

2023-24 SCOPE contributions were vital for us at SCB - Thank you to our amazing parent group for everything! Here are just some of the highlights of our year - Thank you SCOPE!

- Boosterthon to support our teachers
- \$750 grant for each teacher to cover expenses for his or her classroom
- Desserts and support for New Parent Orientation
- New Family Mentors
- Used Uniform Sales
- Hot dog lunch on the first day of school
- Treats for the teachers' lounge
- Teacher Carts and Meals
- SCOPE coffee hours
- Blue Mouse Movie night
- Advent Festival support
- Mother-Son Bowling
- Father-Daughter Dance
- Door decorating
- One-stop-shop school supply ordering
- MOD Pizza takeover
- Bliss ice cream takeover
- Chick-Fil-A takeover
- Panda Express takeover
- Krispy Kreme Fundraiser
- Brown Bear car wash ticket sales
- Coat drive
- Support for the Musical
- Backpack drive
- Bus sponsorship for second graders to St. James Cathedral
- Rainiers game night



• Support of Field Day (coming next week!)

More SCB News and Information



Quick Notes:

Field Day:

Field Day is coming up on Thursday, June 13th! Check out Mr. Malo's website for all the information needed! **SCB Field Day Information**

Track and Cheer Uniforms

Please return your uniforms to the main office in a ziplock with your student's name on it this week!

Service Hours

Please remember to enter your service hours into Renweb - we'll be closing it at the end of May. We pull all hours from Renweb to review your annual commitment. Thank you for all you do!

Medication Reminder:

The end of the school year is quickly approaching. If your child keeps medication in the nurse's office, please remember to pick up your child's medication(s) on the last day of school, Wednesday June 14th by 11am. If you are unable to pick up your child's medication, please speak with the school nurse no later than June 7th to make alternative arrangements. Any medications left in the Health Office AFTER June 14th will be discarded.

School Supply Lists & Summer Homework:

Our 2024-2025 school supply lists and summer homework is now on our website. 2024-2025 School Supply Lists 2024 Summer Homework

2021 Summer Home Work

Current Student Re-Enrollment:

If you are applying for In-Parish tuition or applying for Catholic Neighboring Parish tuition, please make sure you fill out the appropriate application. These applications close June 30th!

• In-parish Tuition Application

• Catholic Neighboring Parish Tuition Application

For any questions about your student's financial accounts, contact the front office.

Lunch Menu:

Please see the lunch menus online. The June Lunch Menu is now available!

SCB Social:

Please also send us your photos/videos of your child participating in any school related events, extra-curricular activities or on an adventure to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org

After School Foam Party - THIS Thursday!

We are going to have beautiful weather this Thursday afternoon for our Foam Parties!

If you are interested in purchasing a ticket you can do so here: Foam Party Tickets





Nike SCB monogram hats are available!

We are selling Nike navy SCB monogram hats! If you are interested in purchasing one, you can buy one here: SCB Monogram Hat

We only have 100 available. These are available for pick up now!

Loving God Through Serving Others

May Service Project: Dog Food Drive

For the month of May, we will be helping ASB collect dog food to help support Wet Noses Dry Paws doggie daycare. Wet Noses Dry Paws also helps dogs find foster & adoption families.

Please bring in the dog food and deliver to the white bins in the Main Hallway.



SCOPE



Need a gift for your Dad or Grad? We've got you covered!

Purchase your Brown Bear Car Wash tickets from June 2nd - June 13th!

Each ticket costs \$12 and SCB keeps \$9.50!

Brown Bear Car Wash Ticket Order Form



Field Day Volunteers Needed!

If you are interested in helping with Field Day next Thursday, June 13th, please see our Sign-Up Genius!

Field Day Volunteer Opportunities

School Supply Bundles for 2024-2025



School Supply Bundles Available Due: June 21,2024

If you are interested in purchasing a school supply bundle for next school year, please visit: www.shopttkits.com

Please use School/Account Number: 59162

Uniform Information 2024-2025 School Year







We will continue to partner with Dennis Uniform for the upcoming school year.

The code for St. Charles is: The code for St. Charles is: XTC375

We will continue to partner with Uniforms by Tommy for the upcoming school year.

STCH02

NEW NEXT YEAR!

We will begin a partnership with Lands' End School for uniform pieces next year. All items will be available **except** for our plaid items.

Online catalog should be up this week!

Summer Camp Information

SCB Summer!

We are excited for this year's summer offerings! We will have:

- Academic Camps
- Art Camps
- Bricks for Kids Camps
- Coding Camps
- Dance Camps
- Music & Choir Camp
- Summer Day Camps

For more information, visit our website.



EMBARK ON A SUMMER OF EXPLORATION AND EXCITEMENT @ BELLARMINE!



VOLLEYBALL | BASKETBALL | LACROSSE SOCCER | TENNIS | ROBOTICS | FOOTBALL ACADEMIC READINESS

Bellarmine Summer Camps

This year Bellarmine is offering several summer program opportunities.

They have programs for all different ages and interests!

Bellarmine Summer Programs



SummerPrograms@bellarmineprep.org

BELLARMINE PREPARATORY SCHOOL 2300 S. WASHINGTON TACOMA, WA 98405

Volunteer Opportunities

We have a couple of ongoing volunteer opportunities for families:

- Playground Volunteers: Sign Up to Help on the Playground
- Nurse's Office Volunteers: Sign Up to Help in the Nurse's Office
- Lunch Helper: Sign Up to Help with Lunch & Milk Distribution
- Advancement Office Help: Sign Up to Help Take Down Banners
- Field Day Help: Sign Up to Help with Field Day

Counselor Corner



If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs. Nelson, please fill out the Counseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our Care Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.



St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

7112 South 12th Street Tacoma, WA 98465 253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!

https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/schoolcalendar

Contact Us









Try email marketing for free today!